
Dear Parents, 
  
It was so great to see everyone at our end-of-year reverse parade!  Thanks for coming out! 
Please read on and respond to our survey below.  
  
Back in March, as the possibility of an extended closure became increasingly realistic, we set to work 
formulating plans.  These plans were “in case of emergency,” were still in development, and were not 
expected to be needed.  Fast forward several days and NTI was thrust upon us in full force.  Since then, 
our teachers have worked tirelessly to ensure the experience was as positive and beneficial as it could 
be.  We recognize that the program was not as seamless or kink-free as we would have liked it to have 
been.  Now, we set out to formulate a more thorough plan in case it should ever be needed again in the 
future.  
  
Your feedback on both our traditional school year and the NTI portion of the school year will be 
extremely valuable to us as we re-enter this planning phase.  Please click the link below and give us 
your honest and thoughtful feedback to help us improve!  
  
https://forms.gle/ZfGoSBvw3YGyxErHA 

  
As always, we appreciate all of you.  We look forward to continuing our partnership 
in your child’s education.  
  
Thank you.  
Mr. Steffen and Mrs. Geiman 

Thursday, May 21, 2020 

https://forms.gle/ZfGoSBvw3YGyxErHA






 



https://summersolutions.net/
https://www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks/category.aspx?&categoryLevel=1&category1=PP&category1Name=Pre%20Packs&category2=BLE043&category2Name=BLE043&rnd=71647
https://www.dickblick.com/landing/youth-art-challenge/?trk_msg=LLF60VHD3S64P4KOREPT8UTFN8&trk_contact=89AMBPQQU8EAN0NQTHJ1GGH04C&trk_sid=BEFAI34A6F00I64VDR7B8F9O10&utm_source=listrak&utm_medium=email&utm_term=Young+at+Art+Challenge&utm_campaign=Bweb_050520


https://www.kentonlibrary.org/src
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Clergy-Farewell-Flyer-B.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Blessed-Sac-Ky-2020.pdf






Summer Reading Information 
Summer is just around the corner! It’s important to foster a love of reading, so the 
teachers are requiring incoming 1st-8th graders to read 
at least one book over the summer. (Hopefully the students will enjoy even more 
books!) Parents have received emails about summer reading and 
corresponding assignments, however you can also find the information 
below.  We hope you enjoy your summer reading!  
 

 
First Grade Summer Reading Assignment 
 
 
Second Grade Summer Reading Assignment 
 
 
Third Grade Summer Reading Assignment 
 
 
Fourth Grade Summer Reading Assignment 
 
 
Fifth Grade Summer Reading Assignment 
 
 
Sixth Grade Summer Reading Letter 
Sixth Grade Summer Reading Assignment 
 
 
Seventh Grade Summer Reading Parent Letter 
Seventh Grade Summer Reading Student Letter 
Seventh Grade Summer Reading Recommendations 
Seventh Grade Summer Reading Assignment 
 
 
Eighth Grade Summer Reading Letter 
Eighth Grade Summer Reading Assignment 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/1st-Grade-Summer-Reading.docx
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2nd-Grade-Summer-Reading.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/3rd-Grade-Summer-Reading.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/4th-Grade-Summer-Reading.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/5th-Grade-Summer-Reading.docx
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/6th-Grade-Summer-Reading-Project-Letter.docx
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/6th-Grade-Summer-Reading.docx
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/7th-Grade-Summer-Reading-Parent-Letter.docx
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/7th-Grade-Summer-Reading-Student-Letter.docx
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Book-List-7th-grade.docx
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/7th-Grade-Summer-Reading.doc
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/8th-Grade-Summer-Reading-Parent-Letter.docx
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/8th-Grade-Summer-Reading.docx


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

If you have photos of BSS events, sports, after-school activities, classroom parties, etc., please send them to Dawna Thompson at bsskypictures@gmail.com  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPhARRh8o-xGvMRZWcmx0sQ

